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TERM 3 
 

Week 9 
Monday 14th September 
Governing Council Meeting 
Friday 19th September 
EPPS Badmington Carnival  

Yrs 6/7 
SAPSASA Boys Soccer 
SAPSASA Girls Netball 
 

Week 10 
Wednesday 23rd September 
Choir ‘Sing’ Day at TTP 

Friday 25th September 
Last day of Term – Early 

Dismissal 2:15 
Term 4 Dates to note 
Week 5 
Monday 9th November 
School Closure Day 

Week 7 
Friday 27th November 
Pupil Free Day 

 

From the Leadership Team 
2020 School Parent Engagement Survey 
The 2020 School Parent Engagement Survey is 
open from Monday 7th to Friday 25th  September 
2020. 
 

The survey is for all parents of students enrolled in 
a South Australian public school. 
 

How it will work 
·  Parents will be sent a link (unique to our 

school) via email or SMS directly from the 
survey tool. 

·  All parents will be asked the same questions at 
each school. 

·  Data collected from survey responses will be 
provided to principals in October. 

 

This is a new survey specifically designed to 
gauge how parents engage with their children’s 
learning. The data will be given back to each 
school to support school improvement planning. 
 

If you haven’t yet received a link you can access 
the survey for EPPS via this unique link: 
 

https://educationsa.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV
_eJ3AXNw9lsJQcdL?RID=CGC_8xaZGAywHUpe
y2Z&Q_CHL=email 

or 

You can email 
education.parentsurvey@sa.gov.au. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Improvement Work 
Our whole site improvement work, focussed on 
developing all our students as ‘balanced readers’ and 
the specific development of phonemic, phonological and 
phonics skills is enhanced through professional learning 
and meetings. 
In the last fortnight 

 Claire and Gaynor hosted teachers from a local 
school. The visiting teachers observed the explicit 
teaching of phonics in Rooms 25 and 26 and then 
talked with Claire and Gaynor about their practice, 
data and resourcing. 

 On Monday of this week Gaynor concluded her one 
to one workshops with teachers about how to use 
their phonological awareness data to inform their 
next steps in teaching. 

 After lunch Gaynor presented to our SSOs.  
 The workshop included 
 - an overview of the importance of phonological 

awareness and its connection to students 
success with spelling and reading, 

 - acknowledgement of the work of our SSOs and  
 - sharing of resources for SSOs to build their 

knowledge. 

 Claire has continued her work as part of the 
Montague Partnership Expert Coach in Reading 
Project and is now planning professional learning for 
all staff for Term 4. 

 All Discovery Centre teachers met on Tuesday after 
school to discuss their phonological awareness data, 
their Initialit data, and their next steps in teaching. 
Teachers at this meeting also talked about the 
movement of students from decodable readers to 
levelled text. Well done to all involved. 

 

Car Park 
Many thanks to all members of our community for their 
adherence of road safety rules in and around the school. 
 

In particular, it has been noted that parents/caregivers 
are parking within the white lines in the ‘kiss and drop’ 
zone. Thank you, as this makes the flow of traffic much 
easier for all of those who use this area. 
 

Please note that the ‘kiss and drop’ zone is supervised 
from the end of school until 3:35pm. At the end of the 
supervision the teacher will ask any students still waiting 
if they would like to wait in the office. 
 

If you are running late, just call the Front Office so that 
we can let both students and the teacher on duty know. 

Ros Frost 

 

 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
You can not shake hands 
with a clenched fist. 

Indira Gandhi 

https://educationsa.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eJ3AXNw9lsJQcdL?RID=CGC_8xaZGAywHUpey2Z&Q_CHL=email
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https://educationsa.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eJ3AXNw9lsJQcdL?RID=CGC_8xaZGAywHUpey2Z&Q_CHL=email
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Thank you to Nathan in Room 13 for sharing his 
diorama box with us. Well done. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Monitors 
Term 3 Week 8  Term 3 Week 9 

      
Max Elliott Kailan Brooke Aki Sarayah 
 

NETBALL NEWS 

Matches played 05/09/2020 
NETTA 3 
St Joseph Memorial defeated East Para 9-2 
Everyone played really well and did not give up. 
PRIMARY 5 
East Para defeated Magill 9-5 
A great team effort. 
SUB JUNIOR 6 
Stradbroke defeated East Para 18-12 
Another fantastic team game. 
SUB JUNIOR 1 
Comets Orange defeated East Para 34-12 
Everyone gave it their all and well done for trying some new 
positions. 
Nominations for next season have now closed. 
Information about next season will become available at the 
end of term. 

Teresa Norsworthy  -  0419824813 
 



FATHERS’ DAY STALL 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enrolment forms available from school office or visit the website 


